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Dear Resident / Occupier 
 
Myrtle Road/Holly Road area Hampton Hill Parking Review – Results of 
consultation 
 
You may recall that in February 2022, the Council carried out a parking consultation in 
the Holly Road/Park Place area of Hampton Hill. 
 
The consultation sought feedback from all properties within the boundary shown on the 
map overleaf on whether they would like to see a controlled parking zone (CPZ) 
introduced. 
 
The results of the consultation showed that out of a total of 316 properties consulted: 

• 150 responded to the consultation via the questionnaire – a response rate of 47% 
• Only Holly Road showed over 50% of respondents to be in favour of a CPZ (17 

out of 32 responses). 
 
The results show insufficient support for a CPZ in this area.  Due to this, no proposals for 
such a scheme will be developed at this time. 
 
We will be carrying a review of the existing parking layout which will include a refresh of 
the footway parking markings in Myrtle Road and Park Place and to look at introducing 
other minor measures such as double yellow lines at junctions to improve access and 
sight lines.  Should any changes be proposed, these will be subject to separate 
consultation with affected properties. 
 
Further information, including the consultation results, can be viewed by visiting the 
webpages below or by calling the Customer Service Centre on 020 8891 1411. 
www.richmond.gov.uk/hampton_hill_area_parking_review 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Michael Potter 
Parking Policy Manager 
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